


President’s Communiqué Page 2 January 4, 2021 

 

Bibb Graves Hall:   The sign in front of Bibb Graves Hall has been updated to reflect the new 
array of offices located therein.  Significantly, the new sign identifies the building by its street 
address, 601 Cramer Way, rather than by its official name.  This step is consistent with both our 
campus values and with the resolutions passed by the Faculty Senate, Staff Senate, and Student 
Government Association with regard to the building 


